
From: Simoncini, Christine C. <ccs3@westchestercountyny.gov>  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 4:25 PM 
To: Subject: FW: Weekly Job Postings 
 
 

Please print and post 

 
 

This week’s job postings for Westchester County are now available.  You can get them by 
clicking on the link below: 

 
http://humanresources.westchestergov.com/job-seekers/current-job-openings 

 

Please print and post them in the areas where job postings are usually displayed at your site.  

Remember that it is important to make us aware if your e-mail address changes, or if this 
mailing should be directed to another address.  If you feel that you have received this e-mail 

in error, or if you have any questions, please contact Frank Karintholil, Director of 
Recruitment and Selection, at (914) 995-2200, or e-mail him at 

ftk1@westchesterCountyNY.gov.  

 
Please note that job postings are in portable document format (PDF). To view and print these 

documents, you will need Adobe Acrobat Reader from Adobe Systems.  This software is free 
and can be downloaded from the following web page:  
http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html 
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